
   
 

   
 

 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO – 1222 FIRST AVE., SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Date: Feb. 03, 2025  
 
Subject: Suspension of In-Person Services on Tuesday, Feb. 4  
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Due to building issues, the Development Services Center in the City Operations Building 
will be closed tomorrow, Tuesday, Feb. 4, and all in-person services will be temporarily 
suspended. Previously scheduled in-person appointments for cashiers and records have 
been rescheduled. All in-person services are expected to resume on Wednesday, Feb. 5. 
 
During the closure, customers can continue to use online services, including applying for a 
permit, meeting virtually with staff, scheduling inspections, making payments or 
requesting Building and Land Use Enforcement investigations — among other services — 
by visiting sandiego.gov/DSD.   
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and ask that you plan accordingly.  
 
Email Updates 
Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to get the latest news and updates straight from DSD. 
 

https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/virtual-appointments
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/inspections
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/fees
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/building-land-use-enforcement
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/
http://www.sandiego.gov/dsd-email

